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Senator DeFrancisco Participates in Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for

the Newly Renovated DeWitt Town Center
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On June 24, 2014, State Senator John A. DeFrancisco helped celebrate finished renovations to

the DeWitt Town Center, located at 3179 Erie Blvd. East.  The shopping and business center

recently added six new tenants, including a new Time Warner Cable office.


